Royal Thai Embassy in Maputo
Public Announcement No. 2/2022

Temporary Closure of Consular Services at the Royal Thai Embassy in Maputo

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that the consular services at
the Royal Thai Embassy in Maputo will be temporarily closed during 1 — 3 March 2022
due to the upcoming Mobile Consular Service in Cabo Delgado province in the same period.

Public announcement is made on 25 February 2022.




